
                              
 
 
At Snarf’s Sandwiches and Snarfburger, our number one priority is the health and well-
being of our team and our loyal customers. In response to the COVID-19 concerns, we 
want to assure you we are taking proactive steps to mitigate the spread of the virus. 
 
In an abundance of caution, we are elevating our food safety and hygiene procedures 
over and above what was already required. Food preparation guidelines have been 
heightened. We have elevated cleaning and disinfecting procedures including increased 
disinfecting in all areas such as chairs, door handles, sink faucets and countertops. 
Hand-sanitizing pumps have been added at all counters and wall sanitizing stations are 
being added in all restaurants. Increased handwashing, more frequent changing of 
gloves and improved money handling guidelines are in place. We are requiring that 
employees stay home if they feel sick. 
 
Please know that we are closely monitoring this evolving situation and will follow any 
new directives given by local and national health organizations. We look forward to 
continuing to provide our team and community members with a clean and healthy 
environment where great food can be enjoyed.  
 
Wishing good health to all, 
Jim Seidel “Snarf” 
Owner, Snarf’s Sandwiches and Snarfburger 
 


